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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2009 6:59 PM LATE
To: JGO Testimony

Cc: ayokubo@hotmail.com

Subject: Testimony for HB1415 on 4/6/2009 10:00:00 AM

Testimony for 1GO 4/6/2009 10:00:00 AM HB1415

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Allan Y. Okubo
Organization: Individual

Address: P.0. Box 18225 Honolulu, HI
Phone: 735-6582

E-mail: ayokubo@hotmail.com
Submitted on: 4/6/20609

Comments:

It is necessary to have access to secured buildings so that service of process can be made so
that people that have legal issues that need to be addressed can be served. Without access
to such buildings, the people that use the legal system suffers as it prevents them from
getting their matters heard in the courts, and often allows those that are legally
responsible for the problems to get away without any consequences.

ALLAN Y. OKUBO, ESQ.



